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Parish News 

On October 2nd, Father Mark conducted The Blessing of the Animals, commemorating the 

feast day of St. Francis of  Assisi.  St. Francis is the patron saint to the poor and suffering, and 

to the animals. This year there were 7 dogs and 3 cats of various ages and size that came with 

their parents. 

The blessing was a joyous time and there were no accidents to report.  If you are a pet owner, 

our hope is that you will join us for next year's blessing.  May God's blessings descend upon all 

our beloved pets and the animals of the world.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                          

 

Pictures below are of the Pillows, Pocket Books and Pretties ANS Event that was held in October. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The next YMS of R meeting will be Thursday, No-

vember 18th  at 11:30 am in the social hall.  We will 

be holding our election for all positions. After the 

meeting anyone interested can go to lunch. All gentlemen of the    

parish are invited and encouraged to join us in fellowship. Anyone 

wishing to contact me can do so at m.gilbert.ymsr@gmail.com.  

YMS of  R  Men’s Group  
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Ladies Adoration Society                 

     St . Paul Choir  

Choir practice has been cancelled until 

further notice.. 

Daylight Savings   

Don’t forget to set 

your clocks  back  

one  hour  on    

November 7th. 

Exquisite quilts beautifully made. Adoration Society special sale. We will have many on    

display in the social hall and for sale at very reasonable prices. Stop in Sunday, November 

14th after church. It will then be open to the public on Saturday, November 20th.  They will 

make great Christmas gifts! 

 

November is a busy month as we prepare for our Christmas activities and fundraising. Cookie Tray   

raffle tickets will go on sale November 28th following the Sunday Mass in the social hall. The drawing 

will be on Saturday, December 18th.  Father Mark will draw the winning tickets. Make sure to get your   

tickets early!!    Tickets are 1 for $2.00, 3 for $5.00 and 15 for $10.00.   

 

 

On behalf of the Adoration Society I wish you all a blessed and Happy Thanksgiving. 

 

 

In His service,  

Dori Canfield, President 

The Adoration Society 

 

 

 

Christmas Concer t  
Save the date on your calendar for a Christmas 

Concert with Clark Barrios on Thursday,     

December 30th at 7:00pm.  Details to follow in  

the December newsletter. 

mailto:m.gilbert.ymsr@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

Father Mark’s bible study class has 

been cancelled until further notice. 

  8th  Robert & Janet Casavant         

 Fernando & Susan Varela 

13th  Ray & Lynn Kubacki 

17th  Mark & Melissa Gilbert 

22nd  Tom & Mary Jeffery 

30th  Charley & Charlotte Stoykovich 

 

  * Members: if your birthday or anni-

versary is not listed, please inform 

Debbie Niznik. 

      Bir thdays            Anniversaries  
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 2nd  Al Becker 

 3rd  Mary Klein                               

 Donna Sauer 

  4th  Shelley Murphy               

  5th  Rita Carbone 

  6th  Peggy Mushea                                                                                      

12th  Esther Charney-Irvine   

15th  Father Mark Niznik                 

 Vera Pitel                

17th  Barbara Yunker      

19th  Cindy Kloiber                           

 Butch Maces    

22nd  Roger Sindelar                 

23rd  Ray Dwyer                            

24th  Terry Stuck 

26th  John Kirby                        

29th  Karl Sarnowski                       

Words for Thought   

The deeper your love,                                                               

the higher it goes; every cloud is a flag                                           

to your faithfulness.  Soar high in the                                                     

skies.  O God!  Cover the whole earth                                              

with your glory! 

                                    

                                

 Backpack 
Program 

 

 

 

Our mainstay charitable program 

provides local homeless school  

children with personal care/hygiene 

items all year round. Please drop off 

items anytime on the rectory porch 

or at church on Sundays in the bins 

at the front of the church.   

Sunday Coupon 
Flyers 

Psalm 57:10-11 

The Message                                   

 

 

Debbie has been on a mission to get as 

many free or next to free items for our 

“Clean Kids” Back Pack Program and 

she needs your help.  If you  receive the 

Sunday newspaper, and you just throw 

out the Sunday coupon flyers or you 

just cut out a few coupons and throw 

the rest of the flyer away, STOP and 

bring the flyers and put them in the  

second plastic bin drawer labeled    

Sunday Coupon Flyers inside of the 

church.    Thank you. 
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